
 

We had so much fun celebrating National Lutheran Schools week with our dress 
up days! 
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Wear your western attire, 

such as jeans, cowboy boots, 

and cowboy hats in 

celebration of Go Texan Day. 

Friday, February 23rd! 

Valentine’s Day Parties 

Class parties will be held on 

Wednesday, February 14th.  We will 

begin at chapel and then continue 

our parties in the classroom. Be on 

the look-out for sign up  genius  

links if you would like to  

provide something for your  

child’s class.  

Annual Preschool Fundraiser - Save the Date March 3 

Each year we have a fundraiser to help support our school. The funds raised at 
this event go towards additional learning materials, curriculum updates and 
wish list items from our teachers. Please join us on March 3rd from 4 p.m. – 6 
p.m. We will have live music, fun for the kids and dinner will be served! 

We need your help! Do you own a small business or work for a company that 
would be willing to make a donation? We are looking for event tickets, items, 
services or gift cards that could be used as silent auction items to benefit our 
program. 

February 14—Valentine Parties 

February 16-19—No class for Cy-Fair Sch. 

February 23—Go Texan Day—Dress Up 

March 3—Preschool Fundraiser 4-6 p.m. 

March 11-15—No Class for Cy-Fair Sch. 

March 24—Spring Carnival 

March 28—Easter Egg Hunt in class  

March 29— Closed—Good Friday 

April 1—Closed—Easter Monday 

April 12—Ice Cream Social 6 p.m. 

Save the Date 



Take a look into P5! 

It’s been a busy year in P5! 
Each Monday morning, we 
begin our week excited to find 
out which jobs we will all be 
responsible for within the 
classroom, including Line 
Leader, Caboose, Name Tag 
Helper, and Snack Helper. We 
have been practicing and 

honing our fine motor skills such as pencil grip, drawing lines and 
curves, using scissors to cut along lines, tracing, and writing letters and 
our names. In just a few short months, we have been getting really 
good at these skills! Through Dramatic Play, we have become 
astronauts blasting off into space, paleontologists digging up dinosaur 
bones and fossils, baby caregivers, veterinarians, farmers, grocery 
store clerks, and elves working in a toy workshop. Science is a favorite 
subject for us and we have tested how polar bears stay warm, 
experimented with ramps, explored why, when it’s daytime where we 
live, it is nighttime elsewhere in the world, and what happens when we 
dip dish soap into milk. A couple of our 
favorite activities have been making 
gingerbread men and then going on a hunt to 
find them after they escaped the oven and 
acting out Bible stories.  It’s amazing to look 
back to the beginning of the school year and 
realize how much progress we have made. It 
is exciting to witness the great strides we 
have made in our language development, 
social skills, independence, and cognitive 
development. We love to watch our friends 
grow and learn and are excited to continue to 
find new and engaging ways to teach them in 
the new year! 


